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12th September 2018 

 
 

 
Dear Parents 

 

As part of our learning journey this week, Robin Class will be taking part in a treasure 

hunt around Lavant village on Tuesday 18th September.  We will leave school at around 

9.45am and aim to return by 10.45.  

 

We would ideally like 3 or 4 parent helpers to accompany us on this trip. Please can you 

let Mrs Jenkinson or Mrs Totman know if you are free to help? Little ones in pushchairs or 

buggies are very welcome to join us! 

 

We will also be visiting St Nicholas church on Monday 24th September from 10.30 

returning in time for lunch. Again 2 or 3 helpers would be greatly appreciated.  

 

There is no need for you to sign a permission slip as this trip is covered by our local visits 

consents form.  

 

Many thanks 

 

 

 

Mrs Jenkinson and Mrs Totman 
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